
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Rebecca Pons"
Cc: Brett Fulks; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: Remediation Plan
Date: Friday, September 04, 2015 10:19:00 AM

RE: Devon * Cotton Draw 10 Fed 3H * 30-015-42126 * 2RP-2983
 
Rebecca,
 
This work plan is approved as written.  Normally the OCD would prefer a deeper excavation
 for a liner, but in the interest of safety and due to the presence of high voltage lines and
 transformers, we will accept an 18” excavation in this area.  Please consult with the OCD in
 the event that sidewall confirmation samples cannot reach 1000 mg/kg due to safety
 concerns.  Like approval by BLM is required for this site.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Rebecca Pons [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 8:20 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; jlrobertson@blm.gov
Cc: Brett Fulks
Subject: Remediation Plan
 
Good Morning,
I have attached a Plan for Remediating the Devon Cotton Draw 10 Fed API 30-015-42126. Basically,
 there is a current excavation on site that is at 3’ bgs.  Due to the horizontal and vertical results of
 our delineation; SESI is proposing the following:
Further excavate the East and South wall of the current excavation to the extent the Chlorides are
 <1000 mg/kg to a depth of 18” this is due to the number of high voltage lines to the East of the
 excavation. Backfill the current excavation to a depth of 18” and line the entire excavation with a 20
 mil liner. Backfilling with a layer of topsoil, so as not to impede the liner followed with like surface
 material and restore to grade. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
 
 

Thank You
 

mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com
mailto:Brett.fulks@dvn.com
mailto:stucker@blm.gov


Rebecca Pons
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
 
 


